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                                                     Vice Chairman- Harry Fairlamb 
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March 11, 2024 

 

 

The Lake Township regular meeting was held on Monday, March 11, 2024 at the Lake 

Township Municipal Building.   

  

*Present where Supervisors Fred Elder, Harry Fairlamb, Jon Gander and Secretary Deanna 

Yarnell. 

 

*Guests: Adam Zahnhizer and Brett Armstrong Knot Hole League 

 

* Chairman Elder opened the meeting at 8:00p.m.  

 

Minutes were read and approved by a motion from Fairlamb 2nd by Gander 

 

Chairman Elder recognized Mr. Zahnhizer from the Little League. The Supervisors asked about 

the work still needing done at the Jack Jones Memorial Complex by the Little League that was 

already approved. Mr. Zahnizer stated that they still plan on doing the work and will get it 

completed soon. There was a discussion about the grant application from the county. Mrs. 

Yarnell will reach out to see where we are with that as the new commissioners have taken over. 

The Little League is involved in several grants, however none of that if received would go to the 

Jack Jones Memorial Complex. The League is not willing to put money into the park for fear that 

LARA will take back over and that they do not have control over scheduling. The Township 

reminded them that they have used the park for several years at no charge and that the Township 

officially notified LARA that their management services are terminated. The Township also 

stressed the fact that anyone outside of the Little League that has inquired about using the field 

has not actually used it. The Little League when approached about these possible times has 

always cooperated with the Township. Financial support could possible be something the Little 

League could do in the future. A request for a port-a-john was made and the Township will have 

one delivered asap. 

    

 

Treasurer Report:  General Fund: 18,835.71 

  State Fund Checking 189,163.38  

  Gen. Fund PLGIT  75,000.00 



Phone Quotes Hauling: Ed Marsteller  T $14.21 Harrisville 

       T $15.26 Murnsville 

    Donegle Trucking T 15.00 Harrisville 

       T 17.00 Murnsville 

    Allen McClain  T 15.50 Both 

    Elder Excavating T 14.00 Both 

Motion to Elder Excavating for Hauling by Gander 2nd by Fairlamb 

 

Mowing Bids:  Daniel Patton  $150.00 Single JJMC Field & Grounds 

     $225.00 Two JJMC Fields & Grounds 

     $150.00 Bethany Cemetery 

Motion from Fairlamb to table the bids and readvertise for next month 2nd by Gander 

 

Motion by Elder to Bid 18x6820 Ft Bituminous Seal Coat for Gander Road with 2325 T of 

Binder to be open at the April regular meeting. 2nd by Fairlamb 

 

Ryan subdivision was signed  

 

Bills were approved and paid.  

Meeting was adjourned at 9:28 PM 

 

Deanna L Yarnell 

Lake Township Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

          


